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From: Emap International 
To: OMB 
RE: Input on A-76 
 
Emap International supports the A-76 revision as it will open up jobs to all 
Americans, including small businesses. Entrepreneurs such as myself and 
workers will be given the opportunities to seek work previously unavailable 
to the private sector and it will help eliminate unfair government 
competition. 
 
Sincerely, 
David K. Nale 
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